Amanda Bazenbruch

From: Rose Reed <roscow@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 7:01 PM

To: Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject: External: two way street proposal

| do not want to waste more money to change the one-way streets into two-way. | vote NO. | also do not like the eye
sore arbor on the corner of 8" and Maritime. It takes away from the beauty of the Manitowoc River. That was also a
waste of money.

Thank you,

Rose Reed

1245 N 10%* St
Manitowoc, Wl 54220

920-242-1932

roscow@sbcglobal.net
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